Dear 1st Period teachers.

Box Tops for Education are back!

Please place this envelope in your first period classroom in a convenient and easy to find location and read the following statement to your first period class:

We will be collecting "Box Tops for Education" between now and February 26th. For every Box Top that is collected, our school earns money FREE! Individual Box Tops can be worth 10 cents or more, depending on promotions. Please bring Box Tops from home and place them in the envelope before or after your first period class. This should not interrupt class time. We will no longer collect Box Tops in the breezeway of the prep building. The section that turns in the most Box Tops by February 26th will earn a lunchtime ice cream party. If you have questions about Box Tops please see Ms. Jacobson.

How Box Tops Works















Box Tops are each worth 10c for your school.